
 
 
               22 August 2024  

 
Dear  
 
ATISN 20818  - FOI Request: 21st Century Schools Band B Programme - Contractors 
 
Thank you for your request which was received on 5 August 2024.  
 
You asked for: “An up-to-date list of contractors, subcontractors and suppliers that 
have, or will be involved with the construction of the schools under the £2.3bn 
funding to modernise education infrastructure in Wales. 
 
Our Response:  
 
Local authorities lead on the delivery of school projects which would include the 
procurement of required contractors. Therefore, we only hold limited information, and 
we would suggest contacting the local authorities directly.  
 
The list of contractors based on the information we hold is outlined below.  
 

Wynne Construction 

AP Waters  

Morgan Sindall 

Kier 

ISG 

TRJ 

Lloyd and Gravell 

Jones Bros 

Wates Construction 

Read Construction 

Robertsons 

Willmott Dixon 

Andrew Scott Ltd 

BAM Construction 

TAD Builders Ltd. 

WRW Construction Ltd 

MITIE 

Phil Oakley  

John Perkins Construction 

Dawnus 

Pave Aways 

First Grade Furniture Ltd  

Midlands CSB 

Morganstone 

AJ Quinn 

Tilbury Douglas 

Bouygues 

Galliford Try 

 
 



 

 

  
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  Requests 
for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of 
Information Officer at:  
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above. 
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint 
until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

